State of Florida
-M-E-M-0O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Public Serbice Commission

DATE: January 3, 2000

TO: Kay Flynn, Records and Reporting Division

FROM: Sue Ollila, Division of Telecommunications xfﬂ-O-
RE: Return of Confidential Information - 990649-TP

Since the December 13-15, 1999 hearing in this docket was canceled, staff has no further

need of the confidential information filed in this docket: Document Nos. 09582-99, 12657-99,
and 13669-99. This information may be returned.

If you have any questions, please call me at 3-6540.

cc: David Dowds
Sunny Newman
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